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Upcoming Events

1/17     No School - Martin
            Luther King Jr. Day

1/18     TAG (6th-8th)
             3:15-4:30 p.m.

1/19    School Board Meeting
            @ 6:30 p.m.

1/20    Fine Arts Club
             3:15-4:30 p.m.

Stay current by checking the 
event calendar on our website.

Student Absences
If your child will be absent, 
we ask that you contact the 
school office before 8 a.m.  
Please contact the school 
office rather than 
classroom teachers when 
your child is absent to assist 
us with accurate 
attendance reporting.  Our 
standard protocol is if we 
do not hear from you, we 
will be calling to make sure 
we both know the location 
of your child for the day.  

Parent Reminders

If your child is absent from school and being evaluated by a physician for COVID, 
we must have a copy of the negative test result along with a note from the physician 
and/or the Franklin County Health Department stating when the student can 
return to school.

If your child is absent from school and being evaluated for any other illness, we will 
need a physician’ note with a return date as well. Please do not send your child to 
school without the documentation that they can return. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

This Weeks Attachments:
● Cookie Dough 

Fundraiser Information Congratulations! 5th Grade Boys on 3rd Place and 6th Grade 
Boys on Consolation in the Spring Bluff Boys Basketball 
Tournament held last weekend.  

Way to Go!  
3rd Grade Girls on 

taking 2nd place in 

the St. James 

Tournament last 

weekend!  

GREAT JOB! 
7th Grade Girls 
on taking 3rd 
place in the 
Borgia 
Tournament last 
weekend!

COOKIE DOUGH 

FUNDRAISER RESULTS 

ARE IN!

Total Sales:       $11,184.00
School's profit:   $4,593.60

Top Sales:
Kindergarten:     $2,840.00

1st Grade:            $1,852.00

2nd Grade:         $1,883.00

Kindergarten class will enjoy a 

cookie party.  We are 

estimating orders to be ready 

around January 27, 2022.  

Thanks to everyone for your 

support!
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Last week we began discussing Careers and 
Future Planning in all grade-levels. We will 
continue working in this area for several 
weeks.  There is so much fun and exciting 
information for students of all ages when it 
comes to career exploration.

This week K-1 will continue to look at community 
helpers, the tools and skills they need, and some of 
the duties they perform.  

Grades 2-4 are exploring their current interests 
and exploring how their current interests could lead to 
possible careers in the future.

Grades 5-8 are exploring careers using Missouri 
Connections.  All students have created a Personal 
Portfolio within Missouri Connections that will follow 
them all the way through the end of high school.

All students, grades 1-8, will be creating 
Career Portfolios using Google Slides to track 
activities and career choices through the years.

Counselor’s 
Corner Mrs. Dugger - School Counselor

cdugger@springbluffpirates.com

SPORTING EVENTS

SPORTs NEWS
● Basketball Picture Schedule

              Tuesday, Jan. 25, 2022
                     5th Boys (4:15)
                     6th Boys (4:30)
                     6th Girls (4:45)
                     4th Boys (5:00)

Thurs-Sat, January 13-15th 4G/6G Tournament @ Home TBD

Fri - Sat, January 14-15th 8B Tournament @ IC TBD

Tues,  January 18th 5B/6B/7G/8B @ OLL 5:00 p.m.

Thurs,  January 20th 6G/8G @ St. George 6:00 p.m.

Thurs,  January 20th 6B/8B @ Home vs. St. George 6:00 p.m.

Sat-Sun, Jan. 22nd-23rd 5B Tournament @ Hermann, TBD

Sat, January 22nd 3G/4G Tournament @ Union, TBD

Sat, January 22nd           4B/6B Tournament @ Owensville, TBD

Are your students dressed 
for the weather?!?

Our weather seems to be 
changing daily and difficult to 
keep up with.  Please help your 

child prepare for the 
unpredictable Missouri weather 
and make sure they have a coat, 

hat, and gloves everyday.  As long 
as the wind-chill is 25 degrees or 

above, students will go outside 
for recess and enjoy some fresh 

air.  

Substitute Teachers Needed!

We are in need of substitute teachers 
for this school year.  All applicants 
must have a substitute teacher 
certificate issued through DESE or be 
a certified teacher.

Substitute pay rate with a sub 
certificate: $95 per day

Substitute pay rate with a teaching 
certificate: $110 per day.

8th Grade students will be 
meeting with Ms. Merlenbach, the 
Freshmen counselor from Sullivan 
High School, on Thursday, January 
20th to begin the enrollment 
process.  Students will be bringing 
home enrollment information. Also, 
please be sure to check out the flier 
for the Freshman Preview Night 
coming up in February at Sullivan 
High School!



➔ Ala Carte items will be available 
September 1.

➔ Lunch bills will be sent via 
email.

➔ Lunch bills can be paid online 
through efunds for schools.

➔ Due to a federally funded grant, 
all meals (full trays) will be free 
for students this school year. 

➔ Extra milk and ala carte items 
will be charged to students 
accounts.

Ala Carte Forms must be 
returned before students will 
be allowed to purchase extra 
items.

 

 

 

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be 
emailed each Friday

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook 
@springbluffpirates

➔ District Website, 
www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Parent Link-check student grades 
& attendance.  Contact Natalie 
Head 
nhead@springbluffpirates.com for 
login information.

➔ Classroom Newsletters
➔ School Messenger  Call Back 

#844-875-4925
➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills 

emailed weekly
➔ Digital planners, grades 6-8
➔ Remind 101-classroom teachers

 

How to Stay Informed
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Spring Bluff Staff

BOX TOPS

store receipt within 14 days of 
purchase.  When you download 
the app, it will ask for the zip 
code then choose Spring Bluff.  
The app will automatically find 
the products and instantly add 
Box Tops to our school’s earnings 
online.  Thank you for your 
support.  

You can clip 
and send in 
Box Tops to 
our school or 
use the Box 
Tops app to 
scan your 

We are collecting soda 
tabs for the Ronald 
McDonald House.  
Students can drop off 
what they have 
collected to Mrs. 
Dugger.  

Substitute Custodians Needed

We are looking for substitute 
custodians, starting pay is $13.19 

per hour.  Please contact 
Mrs. Jenkins 

jjenkins@springbluffpirates.com 
if you are interested in becoming a 

substitute custodian.

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

Sunshine Volunteers

We are looking for any parents or community members 
interested in joining the Sunshine Volunteers for the remainder 
of the 2021-2022 school year.  Volunteers are needed to assist in 
classrooms, work one-on-one with students, lend a helping hand 

during special events or even help out in the library.  
Please contact Pam Schlueter pschlueter@springbluffpirates.com, 

for more information.

Spring Bluff Parents as Teachers

The Parents as Teachers (PAT) program is a research based early childhood home visiting 

framework that builds strong communities, thriving families and children who are healthy, safe 

and ready to learn.  PAT helps to establish positive partnerships between home, school, and the 

community and plays a vital role in supporting families and children from the very beginning 

toward school readiness.  A trained parent educator emphasizes parent-child interaction, 

development centered parenting and family well-being in their work with families.  The PAT 

program consists of four components:  personal visits, group connections, screenings, and 

resource referrals.  Together, these components provide families with children, prenatal to 

kindergarten entry, a program of support so that children are able to reach their full potential.  

For more information, please contact our parent educator, Pam Richards at (573) 457-8302 or 

prichards@springbluffpirates.com

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

 Sports Image has     
Spring Bluff 

apparel in stock!

Stop by and check 
out their selection.  

Show off your 
Pirate pride!!

Save the Date

Annual Spring Bluff 
Dinner Auction

Saturday, March 26
Sullivan Eagles Hall

Calling all future Pirates! 
Kindergarten Round Up will 
be held Tuesday, March 1st 
at 6:30 p.m.

Students must be 5 years old 
before August 1st to be 
eligible for kindergarten 
this Fall.

BIG SMILES UPDATE 
Will be here on February 
8th to offer Dental 
services to the students.  
Students that have 
returned their forms will 
be seen.  


